

G.R.O. to Am.

CUS417/56.6

(letter script)

(To Dr. Malloch)

Tuesday

[22. Feb. '16]

--- Sir W. went yesterday to the War Office and Col. Young the artillery officer said it was best for Revere to remain in France as the papers had gone in there, so we urged him to stay and not urge for leave. We must now wait again. --- [all this about Revere's transfer to the R. F. A.].